Page 1 of 1

nt letter-draft construction permit

commentletters - comme

Public Comment
Draft Construction Pemit
Deadline: 6/11/08 by 12 p.m.

From: "Larry Souza" <larry@gregnesterhomes.com>
To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 9:28:25 AM

Subject: comment letter-draft construction permit

'Please withdraw the newstormwater runoff regutation that is currently being considered. 1 am opposed to this new

. regulation which would impose stringent new regulations without much benefit to water quality. We don't need .

more demands of effort, time,confusion and mistakes because someone wants o add more levels of oversight.
Thank you,

Larry souza

Larry Souza o , :
Greg Nester Construction & Dev. Inc.
office (805) 481-5182

fax {(805) 481-2790

cell (805) 471-2329 _

email larry@gregnesterhomes.com

. Confidentiality Notice: This email, and any attachments, are intended solely for the intended recipient and may
- contain information that-is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, piease notify the sender by reply
email and destroy any copies of the original message and any attachments.
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